10-6-2005 Sorry plus

Dear Joe,

I hope everyone is doing well.  This note is going out to apologize for the ‘test’ emails that inadvertently went out to everyone a couple of days ago.  The word glitch (malfunction, fault, anomaly, hitch, mistake, etc) comes to mind.  My technology is far from perfect and hopefully there will be more ‘fantastic things’ coming from this Breakthrough Newsletter than ‘just tests’.  The ‘test’ was a result of a misfire on the last Newsletter titled ‘Fitness 101’ which began to set a strong foundation for your Personal Fitness spoke.  I’ll be resending ‘Fitness 101’ tomorrow.

The feedback from the ‘test’ gave me an indication of who’s listening.  For example:

A famous attorney wrote- ‘Loved your mom story -----if only I had a mom like that, maybe I'd have your body today…’  (my note- the writer of this is an attractive female and I’m not)

From TL- ‘Did I pass the test?’

From PD- ‘Greetings Russell...how did I do on the test?’

From JP- ‘Are you being testy?’

From JC- ‘Hey Russ, I am enjoying your overview on eating and taking care of the temple. Great work.’

From TC- ‘That's why I love you!’

From AM- ‘You get an "A" on your test…’

I’m glad many of ya’ll have a sense of humor.   And thanks for your patience.

Put this # in your auto-dialer- 973.743.4690.  It’s the # for Dr. Rob Gilbert’s Daily Success Hotline.  Everyday for the last 5,094 and counting, he has put up a new motivational message.  If you call in the next few days, listen to the message and be ready to hit the #6 when Doc tells you.  It might give you some insight into how I got this way.  Thanks Doc and thanks Momma.

‘Life is short; eat dessert 1st’ (You can take that literally and figuratively)
